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March 6, 2024 
  
  
Dr. Joseph Eric Odencrantz, P.E., BCEE 
  
Dear Dr.Odencrantz: 
 
It is with great pleasure that I send this letter announcing that the American Academy of 
Environmental Engineers Certification Board has confirmed your certification by Eminence in the 
specialty of Site Remediation and welcome you into the Academy as a Board-Certified 
Environmental Engineer 
  
As someone who the Academy considers eminent in the Environmental Engineering field, we hope 
you will use your new certification to encourage others to become Board Certified Environmental 
Engineering Members.  
  
You have worked hard to earn the BCEE credential and are encouraged to use it in all your 
professional correspondence and publications.  (Note: the proper use of the credential is BCEE 
[without periods]). 
  
The Academy encourages all members to show pride in their Specialty Certification.  You earned it, 
now show the rest of the world that you are among the Best of the Best. You will receive a .pdf 
certificate and you may also choose a professionally mounted Certificate for an additional fee. Also 
available are AAEES polo shirts. 
  
To finalize your certification and make certain we have your most up-to-date information, we need 
you to log in to the AAEES website.  If this is your first-time logging in: 

1. Go to AAEES.org 
2. Click Log In 
3. Click Reset Password to update your password.  Your password will be sent to your email 

address.  This email address is also your Username. 
4. Once updated, you can log in using your Username (email address) and new password. 
5. Click on the Go to My Profile link under Quick Links, your profile information will be 

displayed, and you can make corrections. 
  
To pay your 2024 certification fees, hover over the tab on your profile labeled My Profile, click on 
Invoices and make the payment.  The deadline is April 30, 2024.  If you have any questions, please 
contact me at swalz@aaees.org or 410-266-3311. 
  
Once again, congratulations on receiving your Certification, and welcome to the Academy! 
  
Sincerely, 
  
 Susannah Walz 
Admissions & Membership 
 
  
  


